
From: Nic Shore  
Sent: 25 July 2023 18:48 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: Ref 2023/2510/P 2023/2653/L Objection 
 
Dear Camden council, 
as above, I object to the plans for the tower near where I live and the history. 
I'm aware change is necessary, but..  
The height especially will affect local listed buildings,  St George's Church, 
British Museum and generally the conservation areas of Convent Garden. 
 
It could set a precedent for developers in the future. 
When will it stop? We lose our heritage and why people come to visit. 
 
Retrofit is possible, not demolition. 
 
On West Central St/Museum St buildings have grade 2 status, remains of C19 
horse stables remain. 
 
The site needs improving, but not just for financial gain. 
 
Too little housing will be provided, what will be, will be very dark, lights on 24 
hrs a day . Pretty grim. 
 We seem to be going back in time, not forward.  
 
Please consider all the above. 
 
Best wishes, 
Nic Shore 
73 Dudley Court 
WC2H 9RH 
 
 


